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The Latest News from Work Vessels for Veterans 

LATEST NEWS: USAF Capt Starts Building Tourist Fishing Camp 
with Award from WVFV 

USAF Captain Cody GUY of Whitefish, 
Montana is a graduate of US Air Force Academy 
who was part of cyberwarfare operations to 
protect our nation.  With 70% service-connected 
disability rating, he was medically retired after 6 
years of military service. Work Vessels for 
Vets awarded a portable sawmill from Hud-Son 
Forest Equipment which provided a generous in-
kind discount.  Now Cody can get on with his 

dream of building tourist cabins on his 40 acre homestead near Glacier 
National Park. Read More HERE. 

DONOR STORIES: WVFV & Americacrya, LLC Partner to Award 
Cryotherapy Equipment to Injured Veteran’s Physical Therapy 
Practice  

US Army SPC Kyle Radtke was injured in 
Afghanistan and is now a licensed physical 
therapist, eager to start his athletic performance 
and pain management practice in San Antonio, 
Texas. Thanks to a discount from AmericaCryo, 
LLC, of La Quinta, California, Dr. Radtke’s 
Recharge Health & Wellness Center is offering 
cryotherapy services for his patients. “I am so 
excited to receive this SubZero Cryo Therapy 
apparatus from AmericaCryo,” says Dr. 
Radtke.  “This state-of-the-art cryotherapy 

equipment will allow Recharge Health & Wellness to offer pain management, 
injury prevention, body sculpting and cryoaesthetics services for the San 
Antonio community.” To Read About More Stories Click HERE.   

VETERAN STORIES: USMC MSGT Matt Small Receives 
Commercial Drones from WVFV 

We at WVFV love it when we can put a great 
deal together! This is USMC MSGT Matt Small 
who retired with 80% disability rating following 3 
tours In Afghanistan and Iraq.  He is pictured with 
his commercial drone setup for his new company, 
Small World Drones which specializes in aerial 
photography for individuals, law enforcement, real 
estate and construction professionals.  Work 
Vessels for Vets purchased the drone and 
accessories at cost from Vigilante Drones, a very 
successful company started by USMC Maj. Dave 

Daly who received a grant of drones from WVFV in 2020. Read More HERE 

How can you help? 

 Visit www.WVFV.org 

 Donate on line     

 Send a check to        
P.O. Box 215              
West Mystic CT 06388 

 Retirees can donate 
RMD from an IRA 

 Refer your employers & 
Friends 

 Follow us on Instagram 
& Facebook 
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 A Very Special Thank You to Avon, CT   

UNICO for an extremely generous gift of 

$12,500 to Work Vessels for Vets!  

 


